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Admission Arrangements

Parents will be contacted by Kirklees MC in the term preceding the term that their child will start school.
Children will be admitted to the school whenever there is a vacancy.  This currently means that we can admit children until our PAN is full.  Places will be offered to children in the following order of priority.
For Admission to All Key Stages
1. Children with a Statement of Special Educational Needs which names the school
2. Children in public care (looked after children)
3. Children living in the school’s priority admission area who have an older brother or sister attending from the same address at the date of admission
4. Other children living in the school’s priority admission area
5. Children who live outside the priority area who have an older brother or sister attending from the same address at the time of admission
6. Children who live outside the priority area

Notes

a) Children in priorities 1 and 2 above may also be admitted above the Published Admission Number (PAN)
b) If we cannot agree to requests for admission in priorities 3 to 6 above without exceeding the PAN, we will give priority to the PAN to children living nearest the school.  Distance is measured in a straight line.
· ‘live’ means the child’s permanent home at the date when applications close, or if a significant house move is involved, the last school day in January
c) For children transferring from First and Middle schools, preference within any of the priority groups above (up to the PAN) will be given to children attending either a first school in the middle school priority admission area, or a middle school in the high school priority admission area.
d) A priority Admission Area means a geographical area determined by Kirklees in consultation with the governing body of the school
NB There is no longer a guaranteed place for any child n any of the priorities at any key stage.

On admission parents will receive a form asking for relevant information about their children, including home address and telephone number.  It is important that this is completed and returned promptly to the school.  in cases where there may be no one at home during the day, an alternative telephone number should be provided so that parents, relations or trusted neighbours, willing to be responsible for the child, may be contacted in emergency.  These forms are treated as being strictly confidential.

Arrangements are made for new pupils to visit school during the term before they are admitted.  We stagger the intake for Reception pupils over the first two weeks of the term to give them time to settle in.  These children attend mornings only for the first few days, then stay for lunch for two or three days, before attending school full-time.
